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The Southern Idaho Wildlife Mitigation (SIWM) project is intended to mitigate the wildlife impacts caused by the construction and inundation of Palisades, Minidoka, Anderson Ranch, Black Canyon, and Deadwood hydroelectric facilities. The BPA contractors cooperatively leading project implementation are the Shoshone-Bannock Tribes, Shoshone-Paiute Tribes, and Idaho Department of Fish and Game.  

As of January 1, 2005, the SIWM project has a total of 42,859 Habitat Units (HUs) remaining to be mitigated (69% of the 61,704 HUs lost due to construction and inundation). Based on mitigation projects between 1997 and 2004, full mitigation for construction and inundation impacts would cost an additional $26,600,000 for implementation and an additional $2,300,000 per year for operation and maintenance (not adjusted for inflation). Those costs would be in addition to previously implemented projects and their associated annual costs for operation and maintenance.  
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